
 

Quinte District Scholarship 

 

Message to The Members of The Quinte 
Christian Farmers Association. 

 
The Board of the Quinte Christian Farmers Association (QCFA) invites applications for the QCFA 
scholarship for eligible students.  
We are offering two scholarships for the 2023– 2024 school year, each to the value of $500.00. 
This will be offered annually to our students. 
 
This is a new venture for the board who are eager to assist today’s potential young farmers 
looking to pursue a career in agriculture/food production. This scholarship is offered to those 
who are currently in studies as well. 
 
To be eligible for a scholarship, the student must meet several criteria, including: 

1) He / she must be the son / daughter of a Christian Farmers Association member. 

2) He / she must be enrolled in an agricultural related post-secondary program at an 

accredited post-secondary institution. 

a. A letter of acceptance (or copy of) from the institution must be submitted with 

the application. 

3) He / she must submit a letter (500 words) describing his / her previous agriculture 

related background and activities, as well as explaining why he / she wishes to pursue a 

career in agriculture. Included in the essay should be an explanation of how the studies 

relate to agriculture. 

The successful applicants will be determined by the QCFA board. The board reserves the right 
to consider special circumstance applications. All applications must be mailed or emailed to our 
director, Brenda Schamehorn by July 28, 2023.  The successful applicant will be presented the 
scholarship at an agreed place and time this year. 

 
Thank you. 
 
Mailing address:    

 Brenda Schamehorn 590 Roblin Rd., RR 1 Roblin ON K0K 2W0 
 Or email: bschamehorn@gmail.com 


